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Mr. Wes Christensen 

Vice President 

ONEOK NGL Pipeline, L.P. 

P.O. Box 29 

Medford, OK 73759-0029 


Re: CPF No. 465 10-H 

Dear Mr. Christensen: 

On October 7, 1996, the Research and Special Programs Administration (now the Pipeline and 
Hazardous Materials Safety Administration) issued to Koch Pipeline Company L.P. (Koch) a 
Hazardous Facility Order in the above-referenced case. The order required corrective actions 
with respect to Koch's highly-volatile liquid pipeline system between Medford, Oklahoma and 
Mont Belvieu, Texas. An amendment to the order was issued on December 19,2002, and a 
second amendment was issued on March 3,2005 (corrected March 9,2005). On July 1,2005, 
Koch was purchased by ONEOK NGL Pipeline L.P. (ONEOK). 

Based on the recommendation of the Director, Southwest Region, it has been determined that 
ONEOK has complied with the terms of the Order, as amended. Accordingly, this case is now 
closed. No further action is contemplated with respect to the matters involved in this case. 

Sincerely, 

James Reynolds 
Pipeline Compliance Registry 
Office of Pipeline Safety 

VIA CERTIFIED MAIL -RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 


